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Friday 21st April 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to school for our summer term. We have been off to a flying start with African 

Drumming for Year 5s, a trip on the bus to St Mary’s Church in Hale for Willow class, an NSPCC 

workshop for Oak Class, a Junior Safety Officer Meeting and a Sleep and Screen Time drop in 

session for parents. A big thank you to those parents who attended the session and who 

continually support our events in school. It has also been Science Week in school and all classes 

have been having fun taking part in experiments and investigations and also trying to win a 

competition by naming as many of the scientists who are displayed around school as they can. 

 

Attendance 

This week whole school attendance was 92.7%. Another positive increase. Let’s keep this going! 

Beech Class won best attendance with 95.3%. Beech class have won another letter and now 

have HERO so will be having another non uniform treat day. This is a brilliant result Beech class 

you are acing it at the moment!  

 

For those of you who had attendance target letters, next week is the last week of the target 

period. We will be working with the Education Welfare Officer to ascertain who has made good 

progress or even met their target and we will be making arrangements for the next course of 

action for pupils who have not made sufficient progress to improve attendance.  Letters will be 

sent out to inform you of the outcome. 

 

 
 

Parent Notices 

School Trips - Please note the following: 

 Dearne Valley due by 31.03.23 - £224 

 

If there are any issues regarding these trips please email us to let us know. It is essential that you 

go online to give consent or your child will not be able to go on the trip. If you are experiencing 

money issues, please do not hesitate to contact us and we can come to some arrangement, we 

understand that these matters are delicate and they would be dealt with sensitively and with the 

utmost discretion.    



 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4  Year 5 Year 6 

Lincoln 

Wilcock 

Korey 

Mulvey 

Rosa Mai 

Winterton 

Robin 

Oasgood 

Miah 

Topping 

Scarlet Tran Reece 

Halliburton 

 

                                                                Lunchtime Awards – Top Table 

Cherry 

Class 

  Willow 

Class 

  Beech 

Class 

 Oak 

Class 

  

Frankie 

Brotherstone 

Phoebe 

Keouwski 

William 

O’Donnell 

Mason 

McGarry 

Frankie 

Webb 

Thomas 

Whitley 

Gracie 

Higginson 

Stan 

Booth 

Amelia 

Ward 

James 

kelly 

Phoebe 

White 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                  READING CHAMPIONS 

Cherry Class Willow Class Beech Class Oak Class 

Theo Langley Bella Tran Lyla Whitehurst Ruby Dowling 
             

WRITING CHAMPIONS 

Cherry Class Willow Class Beech Class Oak Class 

Nevaeh Fogg Vinnie Booth Georgie Giles Isabella Banks 
             
     MATHEMATICS CHAMPIONS 

Cherry Class Willow Class Beech Class Oak Class 

William O’Donnell Warren  Hugo Kenny Louis Brewer 

  

Beech Class won the tidiest classroom award so will get a treat from Mr and Mrs Boon. 

 

 

  

April 25th       Y3/4 Diamond cricket event 

April 26th       Family Drop In 

April 27th       STRIKE DAY 

May 1st         Early May Bank Holiday 

May 2nd        STRIKE DAY 

     May 3rd – 12th Beech Class swimming 

     May 4th        Rock Kidz 

 

 

Our prayer this week has been written by Georgie in Year 3 
 

Dear God, 

 

Thank you for our world and our lives, 

Thank you for our family and our friends, 

Thank you for our siblings and everyone we love. 

 

Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Have a great weekend! 

 

 
 

 

Mrs C Warner 

Headteacher 

 
In the interests of reducing paper waste and looking after our planet more we are no longer sending out paper copies 

of the newsletter. Please come and see us if you require a paper copy 


